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1 POLLING PLACES - FORTHCOMING UK PARLIAMENTARY GENERAL ELECTION 
(AN43-2010) 

 
(a) GROVE ACADEMY 
 
It is reported that following further discussions with the City Architect and Dundee Contract Services, 
the Games Hall in the Centenary Building of the former Grove Academy will be available for the UK 
Parliamentary Election and accordingly the use of the Grove Academy new building will not be 
required. 
 
(b) TULLIDEPH SHELTERED LOUNGE 
 
A major refurbishment is being carried out and the building will not be available for use as a polling 
place for several weeks.  As the polling scheme must be finalised by 19th March, 2010 to allow data to 
be sent to the company printing poll cards, it is recommended that electors in polling district WAE who 
normally vote at these premises vote at Morven Terrace Sheltered Lounge which is currently used for 
electors in polling district WAF. 
 
 
 


